
 
REF.: BBL/SECT/        June 29, 2023 
To,            
The BSE Limited    The National Stock Exchange Of (I) Ltd.,  
Department of Corporate Services, Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers   Plot No.C/1, G-Block,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001  Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
      Mumbai - 400 051 
 
 

Sub.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR), 2015 in the matter 
of award namely “Leading 75 MSMEs from Uttar Pradesh 
Certificate of Felicitation” by UP Government.   

 
Dear Sir, 
 
We would like to inform you that the company has been awarded “Leading 75th 

MSMEs from Uttar Pradesh Certificate of Felicitation” given by Assocham. The said 

award given by Hon’ble Minister of MSME of UP Government on 26.06.2023. 

 
This is for your information and records.  
 
The same is also available at company’s website at www.bblinvestor.com 
 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For BANARAS BEADS LIMITED 
 
 
 
(R.K. SINGH) 
COMPANY SECRETARY  
Encl. : As Above. 
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